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Highways Manager (HQ)
Paula Edwards 

Director of Economy, Transport and Environment
Stuart Jarvis BSc DipTP FCIHT MRTPI

Dear Sir / Madam

TV712 – Sam Whites Hill, Upper Clatford – Carriageway Resurfacing

As part of Operation Resilience, Hampshire County Council’s programme to make Hampshire’s roads more resilient to the effects of extreme weather and heavy traffic, this letter is to advise of upcoming carriageway resurfacing works on Sam Whites Hill from the junction with Red Rice Road to the junction with Valley Rise.

The works are programmed to start 15th June 2020 and are expected to last for 1 day, during which time the road will be closed to vehicular traffic from approximately 09:30 – 16:00 hrs. The road will be open during evenings and weekends.

The above timescales are weather dependent, any significant changes to the scheduled dates will be made clear on the yellow sign boards located at the works limits.

Due to the current COVID-19 situation, works will be carried out ensuring safe working practices and social distancing measures are maintained at all times. A minimum of 2 metres will be kept between site operatives and members of the public, with the appropriate traffic management in place to prevent any interaction.

In order to help us to complete the work as quickly as possible, please ensure that no vehicles are parked on the road on the days of the resurfacing. 

For your safety and that of our workforce, we are unable to guarantee vehicular access to and from your property during working hours. Pedestrian access will always be available. 

The surfacing operation uses a separate bitumen layer in addition to the new asphalt carriageway surface. In order to avoid potential injury or damage, please do not walk across the carriageway during the works unless directed by a member of the workforce.

Thank you for your co-operation and, if you need more information regarding these works, please call 0300 555 1388 or email roads@hants.gov.uk 


Yours faithfully,
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Operation Resilience







Highways Manager (HQ)
Paula Edwards 

Director of Economy, Transport and Environment
Stuart Jarvis BSc DipTP FCIHT MRTPI
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